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Novo Nordisk Foundation to support education of health professionals in India
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Partnership for Education of health Professionals (PEP) will be developed and implemented with multiple partnersat
various geographical locations in India and East Africa

The global shortage of qualified health professionals is an increasing challenge. According to the WHO, an additional 10
million health professionals will be needed by 2030.

The demand is particularly acute in low- and middle-income countries, where health systems are already under immense
pressure. With the launch of the Partnership for Education of health Professionals (PEP), Denamrk-based Novo Nordisk
Foundation takes a step towards reducing inequity in health by initially targeting the education of health professionals in
underserved regions in India and East Africa.

PEP will be implemented across multiple geographical locations acrossIndia and East Africa. In India, the need is especially
urgent in the North-eastern Region, where access to quality healthcare is under particular pressure.

In East Africa, PEP will initially be launched in Kenya and Tanzania, where there is political commitment to prevent and
manage cardiometabolic diseases.

Through PEP, a global partnership network will be established to ensure that innovation and new knowledge are shared
between partners in India, East Africa, Denmark and more broadly globally.
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